
To: All Faculty and Staff: 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I encourage you to join me in welcoming Pulitzer Prize winning author, Frank McCourt, to 
Stony Brook University on Wednesday, October 27th at any of the following events open to the 
campus community. 
 

Undergraduate College Commons Day** 
Wednesday, October 27 

 
**Note: Where seating is limited, seating priority will be given to First-Year undergraduate 

students as the author's visit is a result of the First-Year Reading Program. 
 
10:35 a.m.-11:40 a.m. A Talk with Frank McCourt 
       Student Activities Center Auditorium 

Author Frank McCourt will discuss his Pulitzer Prize-winning memoir, Angela's Ashes. 
  
12:00 p.m.-12:45 p.m. Frank McCourt Book Signing   
       Student Activities Center Ballroom A 

Mr. McCourt will sign copies of his books during the Involvement Fair.  
First-Year students are encouraged to bring their copies of Angela's Ashes to be signed. 

  
2:20 p.m.-3:30 p.m.  An Interview with the Author 

Tabler Arts Center 
Join us for this student moderated and taped interview with the author. 

  
8:00 p.m. Feature Movie Presentation of Angela's Ashes 
       Student Activities Center Auditorium 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert McGrath 
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


